
To:        Faculty and Staff

From:   Stephen H. Kolison, Jr.,Ph.D., President

Re:   Special Campus Meeting December 6, 2023

As I wrote to you on October 11, 2023, I would like to provide you with an update on the roadmap
we are building to ensure a brighter future for SUNY Fredonia. This is to invite you to a special
campus presentation that will take place Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at 2:30 p.m. in Rosch
Recital Hall.

For those unable to attend, I will post the presentation on the President’s web site by the end of
Wednesday, and I will share that link with you.
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--
Visit this group at https://groups.google.com/a/fredonia.edu/d/forum/facultystaff
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